
Newsletter—Week Ending 24th January 2025 

DATES FOR THE DIARY: 
 

Thursday 30th January 2pm 

till 3pm 

Parents/Carers (All Year 

Groups) social café afternoon. 

Friday 14th February-   

Last day of Term 3 

Monday 24th February -  

In-service day (no pupils) 

Tuesday 25th February–  

Start of Term 4  - All pupils back to school 

FAMILY SOCIAL CAFE 

We are pleased to welcome all our families to 
our social cafe on Thursday 30th January 2pm -
3pm. The cafe will be run by our Post 16 
students in our Iles Kitchen. They will be serving 
drinks and snacks which various classes across 
the school have made.  

This will be an informal opportunity to get to 
know other families whose children attend the 
school and discuss any general questions or 
queries you may have to help support your child 
further. 

Key staff will be available if you would like to 
discuss managing challenging behaviour at 
home or school; developing communication or 
social skills; supporting your child's learning at 
home; keeping your child safe online; careers/
next steps advice or any other key queries or 
questions you may have. 

Please can you let your child's class team know 
if you are planning to attend. We look forward to 
seeing you there. 

TEAM OF THE WEEK! 

This week’s Team of the Week are: 

P16: Alex S, Charlotte & Joesph 

KS4: Francesca, Ludo, Maisie & Taylor  

KS3: Haroun, Amber, Max, Darcey & Harry A  

Primary: Archie, Aiden G, Bella, Seb, Abel & 
 Lucas 

WELL DONE!  

SWIMMING KITS 

Just a gentle reminder for 

primary children to bring 

their kits in each Thursday 

for swimming, including 

swimming nappies if 

applicable. Thank you!  

IMPORTANT 

If your child uses nappies, 

wet wipes and sanitary 

products please can you 

ensure that you are sending 

them in regularly. Class teams will also send a 

reminder when they are nearly out so please 

check all messages. 

SEESAW 

Please check seesaw regularly for updates you 
may need to know regarding your child.  

If you need help accessing 
seesaw, then please ask the 
class team and they can direct 
you.  



SEND Post 16 Transport Consultation  

Dear Parent/ Carer  

North Somerset Council are looking to gain your views regarding transport arrangements for Post 16 
pupils. If your child is in Year 10,11,12 or 13 then we strongly advise that you attend one of these 
events to hear NSC presentation and so you are able to make your feelings clear about their 
proposals. 

Seven sessions will be held in North Somerset, allowing parents and carers to choose how and 
when they would like to attend. In due course, additional information about the online session will be 
provided to schools and colleges.  



 


